
 

 

          September 2023 
                                                                  Design and Technology materials 
 
          Dear Parents, 
 

The ADT (Art, Design and Technology) faculty have been working hard to overcome the many 

challenges of the rising cost of materials to ensure that your child can experience as many 

practical lessons as possible.  This is a vital part of their education here at Clapton Girls’ 

Academy and we are proud to offer a broad range of exciting Art disciplines and Design & 

Technology subjects that include Product Design, Textiles, Computer Aided Design and 

Manufacture & Food and Nutrition.  

 

To date we have ensured all resources for practical ADT lessons were fully funded by the 

faculty. However, with ongoing and considerably rising material costs this is becoming 

increasingly difficult.  

 

We are therefore asking, where possible, that parents contribute £10 per academic year to 

help fund basic items and materials that support these lessons. We would also gratefully 

receive any further donations that could be used to support the cost of materials for other 

students. 

 

Parents can log into ParentPay to make their £10 contribution. We would ask that all 

contributions are made by Friday 15 September 2023. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Sara Slater  

Head of Faculty for Art, Design & Technology   

 

 

 

 
 


